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 Response to Comment Letter I49 
 

Linda Aurora Espino 
September 18, 2017 

 
I49-1 The County acknowledges support for planting native trees at 

construction site. Please see response to comment I5-2.  
I49-2 The County acknowledges concern for the planting of 

eucalyptus trees. Please see response to comment I5-2.  
I49-3 The County acknowledges an opinion regarding shallow-soil 

conditions and tall trees. Please see response to comment I5-
2. T 

I49-4 The County acknowledges the opinion that native species 
should be selected first. Please see response to comment I5-
2. 

I49-5 The comment requests data about how tree plantings will 
contribute to carbon sequestration. Please see Appendix C to 
the Draft CAP for calculations supporting the sequestration-
related reductions from tree planting. Reductions are based on 
data published in support of the California Emissions Estimator 
Model that was developed for the California Air Pollution 
Officers Association (CAPCOA) in collaboration with the 
California Air Districts and is widely used to conduct air quality 
and GHG analyses in California.  
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 I49-6 The County acknowledges the opinion that planting native 
trees is more suitable. Please see response to comment I5-2. 

 

 


